Papa: Technology Leadership for School Improvement


Case Study 10.1
Acceptable Use Policy
State and federal guidelines require that parental permission be given before a student is allowed to use computers or the Internet at school. By signing an acceptable use policy, students are held to contractual standards that must be adhered to if they want to take part in the technologies offered on their campuses. Without this permission, students are denied the right to use a computer and most assuredly the Internet. Your district has initiated several new safety mandates to prevent the use of outside software and the possibility of losing secured information. A new use policy is needed to reflect these changes. You are to investigate your district’s existing acceptable use policy and how to implement the new changes.

Discussion: Using your district’s acceptable use policy, discuss the expectations for students and parents. Are there aspects needed to change the acceptable use policy? What would an optimal acceptable use policy include?

Activity: Interview a district technology supervisor to determine how the use of outside software affects the network system and the safeguards that are in place to protect student records.

